
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
1/13/25 

In our Word of God lessons this week we will study two of 

Jesus’ healing miracles. The first was when he healed a man 

who was born blind and the second is when he healed ten 

men who had leprosy. Both of these lessons remind us that 

each individual person is important to Jesus. Our Savior 

showed that as he healed both bodily illnesses, and more 

importantly their spiritual disease of sin. May we always 

show our love and thanks to Jesus for his mercy! 

The January Memory Work calendar went home the week we returned from break. Please make 

sure to practice these passages with your child at home, so when they come to school they are 

able to say the passage or verse easily to me. If you need a second calendar, you can always ask 

for one (just send me a text) or you can download one from our school website 

(www.stjohnpeshtigo.org) under the “Parent Resources” tab.  

 

Mark your calendars: We will be singing in church on January 26 at the 10:00am service. Please 

make arrangements to have your child at this service. Since we are going to sing our school 

theme song, we ask that the children all wear their teal school t-shirts for this service. We will 

sing at the beginning of the service and the children will be excused to sit with their families after 

we are done singing.  

 

Save the Date! This month on January 24 we are having a special “Grown-ups, Goodies, and 

God!” event at the beginning of our school day. On this day, we invite our school parents to come 

in the morning, have a special breakfast treat with your child, and 

then join us for a short chapel service over at church. We are 

planning that the chapel service will be finished before 9:00am. 

Please have your child wear their teal school theme t-shirts that 

day. We really hope you can join us!  

 

Kindergarteners are learning about the letter Ee and Superkid 

Ettabetta. She loves toys, games, and puzzles.  

 

Our first graders are going to start a new unit this week. Building on 

vowel-consonant-super e words that we learned about before 

Christmas, this week we are learning how to add an ending to these 

Grade 1 Spelling List 
Tested on 1/17/25: 
 
“ai” vowel team words: 

1. mail 
2. nail 
3. tail 
4. rain 
5. train 

“oa” vowel team words: 
6. boat 
7. coat 
8. float 
9. load 
10. road 

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/


words. With this week being only two days long, there will not be a test tomorrow. Their next 

spelling test will be on Friday, January 10.  

 

In our science lessons the first graders have been learning about force, pushes and pulls, friction, 

and gravity. They have so much enthusiasm during our science lessons…it makes it so fun to 

teach! At the end of February our school will be having a Science Fair. In our lowest grade 

classrooms (prek and K-1) we do whole group projects, but in grades 2-8 the students will create 

their own projects to show the scientific process. It is great to see these young scientists showing 

their skills! 

 

Hot lunch this week is sloppy joes, mac ‘n cheese, and ice cream sandwiches. 

 

Let’s have a super week ahead! 

Mrs. Myslik 

 

 


